
Iowa SIDS Foundation Services 
 

Below are some of the services that the Foundation offers. Please check the option that you are interested in.  We 
will follow through with your choices annually unless you inform us differently in writing or by email.  Please initial on 

the line by your choice of options. *This from can only be completed by a parent or legal guardian. * 
 
Newsletter:  The newsletter is distributed three times a year.  The ‘Remembering Our Babies’ section includes the 
anniversary dates for the birth and death of SIDS babies. 
 

 _____  I would like my baby’s birthday to be remembered in the newsletter. 
 _____  I would like the anniversary of my baby’s death to be remembered in the newsletter. 
 Baby’s Birth Date: _____________________  Baby’s Date of Death: ___________________________ 
 
 I would like my baby’s name to appear as: (please print) __________________________________________. 
 
 _____  I do not wish for my baby’s name to be included in the newsletter. 
 

Memorial:  Every 12-18 months, the Foundation will host a Memorial Event for family and friends to remember and 
celebrate the very special babies that have touched their lives. 
 

_____  I would like my baby to be included in Iowa SIDS Foundation Memorial Events.  I would like my baby’s name to 
appear as: (please print) _________________________________________. 
 

 _____  I do not wish for my baby to be included in Iowa SIDS Foundation Memorial Events. 

 
Walk for the Future:  In August of each year, the annual Walk for the Future is held in various sites across the state 
of Iowa.  Shirts with the baby’s names are designed annually. 
 

_____  I would like to have my baby’s name included on the Walk Shirts.  I would like my baby’s name to appear as: 
(please print) ___________________________________________________. 
 

 _____  I do not wish for my baby to be included on the Walk Shirts. 
 

Education:  Throughout the year, the Foundation provides training events, safe sleep workshops, and participates in 
baby fairs and other educational events.  During these events, we use PowerPoint presentations, posters, and 
photos. 

_____  I give my permission for my baby’s first name, picture, birth date and death date to be used for SIDS education. 
 
_____  I do not give permission for my baby’s first name, picture, birth date and death date to be used for SIDS 
education. 

 
Webpage: If you are interested in having your baby added to the ‘Our Angels’ page of the Foundation’s webpage, 
www.iowasids.org, please submit a digital photo to info@iowasids.org or mail a photo that will be scanned and then 
returned to you. Due to website restrictions, photos are limited to 1. 

  _____  I give my permission for my baby to be included on the Iowa SIDS Foundation “Angels” webpage. 
 
  _____ I do not give my permission to have my baby added to the Foundation’s “Angels” webpage.  

 
 
____________________________________     ____________________ 
Parent Signature       Date 
 
____________________________________  
Printed Parent Name      
 
 
If at ANY time you change your mind regarding your above options, please contact the Iowa SIDS 
Foundation at info@iowasids.org or 515-965-7655 and we will respect your wishes. 

*Please return to the main office, 2963 100th St. 
Suite 2, Urbandale, IA 50322. Or email to 
info@iowasids.org.*  
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